
November 2018 

Dear Pastor and Fellow Labourer: 

 

Crystal and I hope you all had a Happy Thanksgiving!!  It so happened that this year, 

Crystal’s birthday fell on Thanksgiving Day; and we were able to celebrate her 

birthday and Thanksgiving with her family and home church!  Since it had been a 

few years for Crystal to be around her family for her birthday and Thanksgiving, we 

were thankful that this year we could be with family.   

As we have begun deputation this year, God’s provision for the Coley family has 

given us much to be thankful for this season!  We would like to express our 

gratitude to our supporting churches and to the churches that scheduled 

conferences and meetings with us!  You all have helped enable us to continue the 

deputation trail and helped to provide for our needs along the way.  We thank 

you!!! 

Deputation Update 

As the month of October ended and November began with cooler weather and 

time change, we were coming to the end of a busy trip to Washington and Oregon 

for conferences and meetings.  At the start of November, we were in a missions 

conference in Spokane Valley, WA, followed by some time at our sending church 

where I had the privilege to preach once again.  We then finished up our time in 

WA with a meeting at a church in Marysville.   

In Mid-November, we returned to Oklahoma where we have the opportunity to 

use this area as our base for deputation over the next several months.  Much of 

2019 is scheduled to be in the Midwest and Southwest regions. 

Prayer Partnership 

While in WA, Crystal and I had the privilege to spend a couple hours witnessing to 

Mr. and Mrs. “D.”  They seemed to have many questions and desired to hear the 

answers; but they are not quite ready for salvation.  Please pray with us for their 

salvation as our pastor follows up with them. 

Thank you all for continuing to pray with us and for us as we travel to churches 

sharing our burden for Kenya and seeking partners in ministry! 

 

Thank you for your partnership in ministry! 
 
Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 

Anacortes, WA 98221 

(360) 299-2707 

 

Support Address: 

 

GIBM 

602 Manco Rd. 

Lewisville, TX 75067 

 

Telephone: 

 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 

 

 

E-mail: 

 

Kijana432@juno.com 
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